[ am writing to express strong opposition to HB3390. This bill is anti-science, anti-
conservation, anti-sustainability, and has strong negative economic consequences.
Trapping and fur harvesting is an essential cornerstone to conservation. It is highly
regulated, ethical, and provides an environmentally sustainable source for clothing
and other goods.



